9th December, 1949,

Cear 'r. ven der Weel,

I have your letter of the Gth ims tent regarding
the motorshipe "TANKIAVEN 1%, " TANKHAVEE I and "TANKAAVEN
111", and shell be only too pleased to withhold the ceses from
the committee until you have comple ted your represeniations
for continusnce of B5,C. class,

@ith kindest regerds,
Yours si o1y,

Pe He van der Weel, 78Q.,
ROTTERDAM,
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